
February 5, 2024 

Jeff Killip, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

RE: Docket UE-231031 Puget Sound Energy’s Electric Tariff Revision 

Dear Mr. Killip, 

Please approve this request from PSE to formally extend the current net metering rate. PSE is not 
required to change from the current rate at any time, but they are showing true leadership and concern 
for their customers by going on record that they plan to continue this rate at least for now so that they 
can do a thorough study to find what the best rate is for net metered power for the future. 

I am a PSE customer, and I am low income. I am in favor of clean energy and believe that people have 
the right to generate their own power with solar and get fair compensation for it. I have read the 
information about a study paid for by other utilities, and believe the critics of the study who say it was 
biased and poorly done. I believe that I get benefits from the solar that other people put on their homes 
(and not just monetary ones) and I think a fair and well done study will prove that.  

Please approve this tariff. 

Respectfully, 

Timothy Wyndham 
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